
You're Invited to Our Housewarming Party! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are thrilled to announce that we have moved into our new home! To celebrate this exciting 

milestone, we would love for you to join us for a housewarming party. 

Date: Saturday, October 21, 2023 

Time: 3 PM - 7 PM 

Address: 123 New Lane, Cityville, State 

Come and enjoy some delicious food, drinks, and good company as we create wonderful 

memories together in our new place. 

Please let us know if you can make it by October 14, 2023. 

We can't wait to celebrate with you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


